
	

	

Tuesday 21st March 2023 
	
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

On The Level TV show with Reprezent Radio 22.03.23 
 
I am writing to inform you of an exciting opportunity for your child to take part in a pilot mental 
health TV show called "On the Level". The show is being run by Reprezent Radio and will take place 
on site at Mulberry UTC during your child's PSHE lesson on Wednesday 22nd March with Ms Kibela. 
The show will start at 9.50am and end at 11am. 
To take part in the show, students will need to use either their mobile phones or a laptop.  
 
We are thrilled to offer this opportunity to our students as it is an excellent way for them to engage 
with mental health and discuss their experiences with others. We believe that this show will help 
our students gain a better understanding of mental health and provide them with the tools to 
support their own wellbeing and that of those around them. 
 
We would like to encourage all students to take part in this exciting event. We are confident that it 
will be a valuable and informative experience for all involved. If you have any questions or concerns, 
please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Julia Kibela-Purnell 
Assistant Principal 
	


